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February 7, 1996

David Tuthill, Jr. P.E.
Department of Water Resources
2735 Airport Way

Boise, ID 83705-5082

Dear Dave:

This letter will serve as a written request
regarding our telephone conversation on this
date, relating to Water District # 65 and the
Payette River Water Users Association becoming
as one entity.

Any information on the Department of Water
Resources position in this matter would be very
much appreciated.

Thank you.

Sinqerely,

%'/;'F *7 ; ,
Ed Obermeyer,
Vice Chairman






